
 

 

 
MEDIA RELEASE       FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 
          May 8, 2020 

For More Information Contact:          
Suzanne Abi-Rached,  

Media Coordinator (559) 457-1605 

sabi-rached@fresno.courts.ca.gov  

        
Effective Monday, May 11, 2020, the Fresno County Superior Court will resume limited operations at the 

B.F. Sisk Courthouse following a brief closure when only e-filing and drop box services were available.  

The clerks’ offices will remain closed to the public. E-filing is encouraged where it is not mandatory 

under Local Rules of Court.   

Beginning the same date, May 11, 2020, the Court will require that all persons entering a Fresno County 

courthouse wear a facial covering.  Failure to wear a facial covering is grounds for denial of entry. This 

policy is consistent with the recommendations of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) 

and the Fresno County Department of Public Health as well as City of Fresno mandates and is intended 

to slow the spread of COVID-19 by individuals who have the virus but do not exhibit symptoms.   

The Fresno County Superior Court takes public health and safety seriously and has implemented 

aggressive policies to prevent the risk of infection for jurors and other court users. 
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